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On May 26th, National Budget Planners 
were invited to Tri Valley Housing 
Opportunity Center to give a presentation 
on financial safety.  

Financial safety is crucial to secure 
financial freedom. In this presentation 
attendees learned about common frauds 
and scams, and how to avoid them. This 
presentation went over many different 
frauds and scams to look out for and gave 
steps on how to deal with them.  
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